March 14, 2022

DECISION OF THE EFC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Dear Member Federation,

Having taken note of <u>publication of the IOC per its press release of 28 February 2022</u> (IOC EB recommends no participation of Russian and Belarusian athletes and officials) and following <u>the FIE COMEX decision from March 2nd, the EFC Executive Committee decided on 12 March to not invite or allow the participation of Russian or Belarussian athletes and officials in EFC competitions, until further notice.</u>

Best regards,

General Secretariat | Grójecka street no 65, 02-094 Warsaw | phone/fax: +48 22 827 28 25 |

mobile: +48 721 712 305 | e-mail: js@fencing-efc.eu | www.eurofencing.info